
Alert on Unauthorised Train Ticket Websites in Korea  

 

We have been alerted by our partner, the Korea Consumer Agency, that unauthorised 
websites are selling Korea train tickets at inflated prices and may issue invalid tickets. 
Consumers risk financial loss if they purchase through these platforms. 

  

   To stay safe, always purchase tickets directly from the official Korail 
website: www.korail.com 
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